Ramirez, Javier

From: Ramirez, Javier

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 4:52 PM

To: 'PelleyCA@HillsboroughCounty.ORG'
Cc: Tafuni, Steven; Morgan, Steve
Subject: RE: 1st Quarter Report SWD-27-40777
Ms. Pelley:

The Florida Department of Environmental Protection Southwest District received the Waste Tire Processing Facility
Quarterly report prepared for the 1%t Quarter of 2016, dated 01/12/2016, for the Hillsborough County Southeast Landfill
Waste Tire facility. The Department has reviewed and processed the report. Please note there appears to be a typo
with report dates (October 2016 — December 2016) on the cover page. The Department has processed it as a 1st
guarter submittal, there is no need to send the Department a revised report.

Best Regards,

Javier Ramirez

Environmental Specialist Il

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District

Compliance Assurance Program

Office: 813.470.5794

Fax: 813.470.5995
javier.ramirez@dep.state.fl.us

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Electronic communications regarding state business are public records
available upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

b% Please consider the environment before printing this email



